
 
BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT 
CITY OF LAMBERTVILLE 

 
MEETING CANCELED  

 
The Board of Adjustment of the City of Lambertville, NJ, meeting 
scheduled for April 25, 2019 has been canceled.  The application 
for Hibernia Apartments will be heard at our May 30, 2019 
meeting.  No further notices from the applicant will be required. 
 
Crystal Lawton 
Administrative Officer 
Planning Board 


